
Friday, October 23
School is “in session” for high school students 
only.  Students are required to attend Zoom 
homeroom from 11-11:30 a.m.  Grades K-8 do 
not have school. 

Don’t forget to share your Panther Pride by 
tagging us on one of the social media 

platforms below.     
           
              Follow us on Instagram
              @schooldistrictofwestsalem     

              Follow us on Twitter
             @WeAreWS     
  
             Follow us us on Facebook
             @School District of West Salem

Good Afternoon 

Homecoming is in full swing!  The halls of WSHS are 
adorned with the usual “Panther Spirit” and our 
students and staff are enthusiastically participating in 
our dress up days.  On Friday, our homeroom meeting 
will consist of a video to announce our Spirit Awards 
and Homecoming Court.  Congrats to Macey 
Tauscher, our boys cross country team and our boys 
soccer team on advancing to the next level of 
competition!  Our volleyball team takes the court on 
Thursday for their first round of tournament action.  
Our drama department will be performing “Into the 
Woods” at the School Forest on Thursday as well. 
Finally, we cap our homecoming week off with our 
Homecoming football game versus Aquinas.  Our Pep 
Band and students are ready to be “Respectfully 
Rowdy” and cheer our Panthers onto a homecoming 
victory! On Sunday, our choirs will be performing at 
the Lion’s Shelter for their families enjoyment.  Our 
year certainly looks different but we are happy to be 
able to provide these opportunities for our families. 

Stay Well!    

Mike Malott
Principal
malott.mike@wsalem.k12.wi.us
West Salem High School

Flipped Learning Schedule

October 30:  No School 
November 6: End of 1st quarter

West Salem High School 
Update for October 21, 2020

West Salem vs. Aquinas Football Game: 
In order to provide our students with our 
homecoming atmosphere, students are 
welcome to come to the football game on 
Friday, October 23rd.  Students are 
expected to wear face mask at all times 
and maintain social distancing. We 
appreciate your continued support in 
providing a safe atmosphere for all.   

Families are reminded that at this time, adult 
entry to all home events is limited to immediate 
family ticket holders only.  Gathering outside of 

the fence at the football games will not be 
permitted.  We appreciate your willingness to keep 

our community safe!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EpkBu_C9hzMZNuIv2vtGrKtijRvlc0Xndf-_evcSSxk/edit?usp=sharing

